
N - 79% RBT - 93% RDO - 88%

1AD - 96% 1MM - 93% 2HW - 97%

2RK - 97% 3JH - 92% 3NB - 98%

4CS - 97% 4RM - 97% 5NP/LW - 95%

5HW - 95% 6FA - 98% 6LB - 99%

 A Message from Mrs Wathen and Mr Spink
Good afternoon everyone.
It was wonderful this week to see so many people coming to our Community Hub on Wednesday to make
use of our Community Food bank. Please remember that our charity partners can only donate so much food
and so by only taking one of each of what you need, you help lots more people access this service. This
week, Mr Spink has been meeting with other community partners to strengthen our community offer and we
are excited about the future prospects. Keep your eyes on our Weekly News for updates as they come.
At some point this week, the Inner East Cluster team will be on our school gate (either morning or afternoon
depending on their availability) to help support families with attendance and punctuality. Remember, the
gates are open from 8:30am and close at 8:45am promptly as formal learning begins at this time.  Our
Breakfast Club is available from 7:30am (and is completely free!) if that helps with getting to school on
time. The gates open on an afternoon just before 3:15pm and children should be picked up promptly unless
they are attending an after school club. Clubs finish at 4:00pm and you should pick your child up promptly
from the hall or main office door depending on which club your child is in. Clubs with GT Sports finish at
4:15pm. These children should be collected from the hall at 4:15pm promptly to avoid your children
worrying about where you are.
Enjoy your weekend.
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Whole School attendance
this week is 95%.
We are aiming for 96%+

Biscuit Bears: 2HW, 2RK & 6LB
Extra Play (97%+): 2HW, 2RK, 3NB,
4RM, 4CS, 5HW, 6FA & 6LB
Pizza Party (100%): 



Monday 9th December 2024 - Pantomime in school
Wednesday 11th December 2024 - Christmas Fair

Thursday 12th December 2024 - Christmas Dinner/Jumper day
Tuesday 17th December 2024 - EYFS Christmas Performance

Wednesday 18th December 2024 - KS1 Christmas Performance
Thursday 19th December 2024 - KS2 Christmas Performances

More information regarding performances to follow
Friday 20th December 2024 - School closes for Christmas (1pm)

Tuesday 7th January 2025 - School reopens for Spring term

diary dates










